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NIAC POLICY CHANGE
NASA has clarified their position regarding foreign participation in

NIAC sponsored Call for Proposals (CPs).  Unfortunately, foreign entities at
any level of participation are not eligible for funding from the NIAC.  This
includes proposals from U.S. entities that include foreign entity
participation.

This policy will apply to CP 99-03 and subsequent CPs unless modified
and/or rescinded by NASA.

The NIAC regrets any inconvenience this may cause to any foreign source
planning on directly submitting or indirectly supporting a response to a NIAC CP.

1.  Please make the following changes to CP 99-03:

a.  On page 2, delete in its entirety the sixth paragraph from the top.

b.  On page 2, insert the following paragraph for the previous one deleted:

This NIAC CP is a solicitation for advanced aeronautical and/or space concept
studies.  Participation in these studies is open to all categories of domestic
individuals and organizations.  Foreign entities at any level of participation are
not eligible for funding from the NIAC.  This includes proposals from domestic
entities that include foreign entity participation.

2.  The due date for proposals in response to NIAC CP 99-03 remains
unchanged (January 31, 2000).


